From Pattaya Orphanage


Subject: Appreciation on your excellent and successful charity event...5th November...THANK YOU VERY MUCH...
 
Dear Khun Tony,
 
Greetings from the Pattaya Orphanage.. on behalf of all children. 

Thank you very much for your kind support for many years since 2012. How happy we are parts of your great success each year through various help and support. Although it is the last year for you to organize the lovely event(as you have told us).  We are not only touched by your efficient performance, but we are also honoured and grateful for your tremendous effort to make the difference to our children lives through every successful events. You, your team and especially the LBWVB Pattaya who inspire and empower all of us to keep taking good care of the underprivileged kids. Hope you'll enjoy your everyday life..“ Thank you very much... thank you very much for the nicest things that you have ever done for the kids”..

Here is the news on our website http://www.thepattayaorphanage.org/or/?cat=11&paged=2

May God shower his abundantly blessings to you and yours always. Looking forward to welcoming you sometimes at the orphanage, na khrap. Take care and keep in touch..

The attached are photocopy letter of appreciation and receipt for your reference.



with grateful thanks and best wishes,

Somkiat Potiverayut(Paul)
Organization Development
Pattaya Orphanage/Children’s Home Foundation
P.O.Box 300 Pattaya Post Office, Pattaya City, Chonburi 20260 Thailand.
Tel: 66-3842-3468, 3841-6426  Ext 119 Fax: 66-3841-6425 , 3871-6204 
Mobile phone: +66 08-1782-4325 
Email: somkiat03@yahoo.com, ID line: somkiat2511
Website: http://www.thepattayaorphanage.org
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